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WABASH VALLEY BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

120 SOUTH 7TH STREET 
TELEPHONE CRAWFORD 9461_ 

TERRE HAUTE. INDIANA 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
413 N. Maple 
Albuquerque, N. M. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Névember 28, 1947 

We are happy to acknowledge your reception of this station 
on November 22, 1947. 

Your report is correct and reception verified. We do ap- 
preciate your telling us how we were received at your listening 
station. 

During the next two or three weeks WTHI will continue equip- 
ment tests between 1:00 AM and 6:00 AM CST. We hope you con- 
tinue to receive us equally well. 
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Very truly yours, 

WABASH VALLEY BROADCASTING CORP. 

G. F. Lee 
Chief Engineer 


